Steven Seee

From: Kenneth Bolduc <cousinken@outlook.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 8:38 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject: RHODE ISLAND'S CHILDREN DESERVE HELP NOT HARM ACT

To the Committee:

Children are at risk of being lead down a path of destruction by individuals
who take it upon themselves to believe there is a transgender advantage in
identifying a Male as a Female or Female as a Male . The potential enormous
impact to all future personal gains in life are reduced to hardship and regret.
Please do not allow this to be taught or imposed on American children here in

Rhode Island. | stand with Representative Patricia
Morgan in requesting this bill: ‘Rhode
Island Children Deserve Help Not Harm Act’ be passed.

Thank You

Kenneth Bolduc
15 Pettaconsett Avenue Bldgl
Warwick RI. 02888
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